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1.0 PURPOSE  

   
1.1 The purpose of this paper is to request a decision from the Education & Communities 

Committee on a name for the new Early Years Establishment following the amalgamation 
of Gourock Pre-5 Centre, Gamble Children’s Centre and Gourock Park Pre-school in 
August 2013. 

 

   
   

2.0 SUMMARY  
   

2.1 Gourock Pre-5 Centre, Gamble Children’s Centre and Gourock Park Pre-school will 
amalgamate in August 2013 on completion of the new Binnie Street development in 
Gourock. 

 

   
2.2 The three early years communities have been working together and have consulted the 

wider parent body, staff and children regarding the name of the amalgamated 
establishment. 

 

   
2.3 Binnie Street was the only suggestion for the name of the provision.  

   
2.4 Binnie Street Children’s Centre is an obvious choice given its links to the history of the 

building and its geographical location. 
 

   
2.5 The name decided upon by the Education & Communities Committee will be the name 

applied to the amalgamated Early Years Establishment.  
 

   
   

3.0 RECOMMENDATIONS  
   

3.1 Education & Communities Committee members are asked to agree that Binnie Street 
Children’s Centre be the name of the Early Years Provision in Gourock. 

 

   
   
 Albert Henderson 

Corporate Director  
Education, Communities & Organisational Development 
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